

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic talked today with the delegation of the Russian NGO Centre of National Glory and the St. Andrew the First-Called Fund, headed by Vice-President Z. Medoev.

The meeting was also attended by the delegation of the Belgrade Forum for a World of Equals, headed by Zivadin Jovanovic.

Possibilities for cooperation were explored in the talks, as well as those of organizing a scientific conference in the second half of 2015, to deal with the historical development of international relations in Europe, from WWII to the present day.